
Dear Families, 

We have thoroughly enjoyed looking at the photographs you and the children have sent in for the ‘Extreme Reading 

Competition!’.  We have had entries of children reading in the England changing rooms at Wembley, stood in a flock of 

sheep, inside a bin, reading on a rollercoaster and even a photograph reading in Disneyland Paris!  As we have had so 

many fabulous entries, winners will be announced on Monday! All entries will be displayed up and around the school 

along with the staff who also have been very competitive in their entries! 

The children have enjoyed using our new reading area that has been created in the front entrance by Miss Rowe and Mrs Smith. We 

have a special section on ‘careers’ in there and they have loved looking at all the different types of jobs available to them as well as hav-

ing a story or two read to them by other children and adults.  We will be having a fortnightly careers focus in our new area with lots of 

wonderful and inspiring career choices that the children can think about. On this note, on the 21st November, we will be having a ‘When I 

grow up…’ dressing up day where the children can come in dressed as what they would like to be when they are older, the money raised 

on the day will go towards our IPAD fund. 

In learning this week, Stirling Class (Y5) enjoyed a trip to see the latest exhibition at the Quay Arts Gallery on Wednesday. 

They came back buzzing about the pictures and sculptures that they had seen and I enjoyed discussing their sketches with 

them. The art work around the school is looking spectacular!  

Warwick class have started Forest Schools this week, the Year 3 children held their ‘Big Dig’ on Wednesday morning as they 

excavated, sorted and classified fossils and Year 6 have been exploring Gods and their meaning in different religions.  We have a 

rich and varied curriculum at Nine Acres!  

A reminder that the school is closed to pupils on Friday 4th November this is so the teachers can undertake training on a pro-

gramme called ‘Philosophy 4 Children’  which supports developing children’s thinking, discussion and reasoning skills. You can 

find out more at http://p4c.com/about-p4c  

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Dyer 

 

This week the staff have undertaken the statutory Level 1 Safeguarding Training. This is essential in ensuring 

we are all up to date with the latest guidance in keeping the children of Nine Acres safe.  Alongside this the 

staff have also trained in the Prevent Duty. As always, please just pop in if you have any worries or concerns. 

Both myself and Mrs Hussey are here to support you - Mrs Dyer. 
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W/C Monday 7th November 2016: 
 

Monday: Macaroni Cheese/Vegetable Bolognese with Pasta (v), 

Sweetcorn and Crunchy Salad, Crunchy Italian Biscuit with 

Fruit Slices  

 

Tuesday: Bangers and Mashed Potatoes/Cauliflower Corn Bake

(v), Mashed Potato, Peas and Carrots, Fruit Strudel with  

Custard  

 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey with Gravy/Vegetarian Toad in the 

Hole (v), Roast Potatoes, Swede & Carrot and Seasonal  

Cabbage, Chocolate Oatie Cookie with Fruit Slices  

 

Thursday: Orange Chicken with Basmati Rice/Sizzling Bean 

Fajitas(V) with Peppers & Onions in a Flour Tortilla, Peas and 

Broccoli, Mango Frozen Yoghurt  

 

Friday: Salmon Goujons with Chips/Vegetarian Burger with 

Chips, Baked Beans and Crunchy Light Coleslaw, Fruity Sponge 

Cake with Custard 

Helping Hands – PTA  
Dates for diaries:-  

Quiz - Friday 11.11.16  

Christmas Fayre - Saturday 3.12.16  

Disco Update 

What a fantastic event, our busiest disco to 
date was full of great costumes and good 
fun. Thanks to everyone who donated the 
delicious cakes they were very popular 
indeed. We hope you all enjoyed it as 
much as we did!  

It also looks like being the most successful 
disco to date, raising nearly £300 for the funds. Thank you! Congratula-
tions to the winners of the fancy dress competition! 

Run Update  

Please could I ask for any remaining sponsor 
money to be handed in as soon as possible. We 
have also received a very generous response to 
our appeal to BAE systems, who have donated 
£150 towards our playground equipment target. 

Quiz 

The next event, will be the quiz, which takes place on Friday 11th No-
vember from 6pm-8pm, in the school hall. You will have received a 
letter with a slip to send back this week. Look forward to seeing you 
there!! 

 

Our next committee meeting will be on Monday 7th 
November at 9am. Please come along. 

 

The NSPCC have launched the ‘Let’s Talk Pants’ initiative. Talking PANTS teaches children 

important messages, like their body belongs to them and they should tell an adult if 

they're upset or worried. If you wish to know more then click on  https://

www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/


Mathletics is a multi-award winning 
learning resource that encourages 
pupils in math. Pupils can challenge 
other pupils across the globe.  

        http://www.mathletics.co.uk/ 

 

Bug Club is a finely levelled, phonically 
based online reading world with interactive activities. 
The online reading world ensures children can access 
independent reading resources anywhere at any time             
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/ 

Pony Party! 

       Sunday 6th November  2016 10am – 3pm 

Equus Pony Camp gives young people the opportunity to have fun whilst 

learning about horse and pony care, improving horsemanship and riding 

skills. Our non-residential camps are educational, improve confidence, self-

esteem, teamwork in young people...most of all a fantastic experience for 

those who love horses and ponies! 

Pony Camp is suitable for all (age 6-16) including those who have never rid-

den before.   

The very popular days have limited spaces, so we advise booking early to 

avoid disappointment.  

For more information call 07825 293139, email or visit our  

Facebook page ‘Island Equus’.  

http://www.mathletics.co.uk/
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/

